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Comments: I think the plan is along the right lines, but I believe the plan is thinking on the small side.  I would

reserve a significantly larger site for camping.  60 acres would be in line with campgrounds on the coast.  It is

also worth noting that there is a distinct lack of RV camping options with proximity to Eugene.  This feature could

also increase visitor numbers significantly, especially during football and track season.  By creating a developed

system in line with coastal sites, public sentiment may sway toward increased developed recreation.  This OHV

project may also lend itself well to winter activities as well.  OSV, Cross Country Skiing, and snowshoeing are

possible winter activities that could be monetized.  The region had a storied history as a vacation destination for

sportsmen, and this project if promoted well could revive that potential.

 

I hope my input is well received.  I am available to expound on my thoughts if you would like greater detail.  Feel

free to reach out.


